
Elementary Charge Policy 

When a student reaches $10.00 or more of debt, an alternative breakfast or lunch will be given to the 

student. The alternative breakfast will consist of toast and milk. A charge of 50% of the regular breakfast 

price will be charged to the student’s account. The alternative lunch consists of a cheese or jelly 

sandwich, fruit and milk. A charge of 50% of the regular lunch price will be charge to the student’s 

account. 

The parents will be notified by voice mail and letter that alternate meals will be served if the debt is not 

paid in full. No negative charging is allowed except for full meals.  Ala-carte purchases, including extra 

milk purchases may not be charged.  All debts are to be paid as soon as possible. 

No charging will be allowed the last two weeks of the school year to ensure all debts are paid in full. 

 

Middle School Charge Policy  

 Middle School students may charge a meal for the first two weeks of the school year, until they reach 

$10.00. After that amount is reached, students will not be allowed to charge and will be given a 

supplemental meal.  A charge of $1.00 will be charged to the students account. No negative charging is 

allowed except for full meals.  Ala-carte purchases, including extra milk, may not be charged. All debts 

are to be paid as soon as possible. 

After the first two weeks of school students will only be allowed to charge one meal. A supplemental 

meal will be given until funds are available in their account or students have cash in hand. 

No charging will be allowed the last two weeks of the school year to ensure all debts are paid in full. 

 

High School Charge Policy  

 High School students are allowed to charge one meal. A supplemental meal will be given until funds are 

available in their account or students have cash in hand. A charge of $1.00 will be charged to the 

students account.  No negative charging is allowed except for full meals.  Ala-carte purchases, including 

extra milk, may not be charged. All debts are to be paid as soon as possible. 

No charging will be allowed the last two weeks of the school year to ensure all debts are paid in full. 

 


